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To the Parliamentary Committee now considering this
 second bill:
 
          We wish to strongly oppose the introduction of MP Rob
 Pyne's bill into Parliament, on the grounds that it allows for
 abortion to occur until the birth of viable babies, and removes
 protection for Queensland women and the right of the unborn
 child.
 
 
          Trusting that your Committee will reject this Bill in its entirety.
 
          Yours faithfully,
 
          Harold & Lorraine  WESTBROOK
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